
 
 

King George V (Thorn Terrace Children’s Playground (Charity no. 272490)  
 

AT A MEETING of the KING GEORGE V (THORN TERRACE CHILDREN’S PLAYGROUND (Charity no. 
272490) held on 30th April 2024 at 7.25 pm there were present: 

 
Councillors Christina Whitty (Deputy Mayor – in the chair), Tracy Adams, David Braithwaite, Kerry 
Cassidy, Richard Dorling, Ian Goldsworthy, Annette Lee-Julian, Jane Pascoe and Naomi Taylor. 
 
In attendance – Stephen Vinson (Town Clerk) 
 
Members of the public – Zoe A ‘Lee – (Liskeard / Looe Girls Rugby Coach), Colour Sergeant Simon 
Griffin – (Liskeard Army Cadets Acting Unit Commander), Pip Harris – (Liskeard Armed Forces 
Veterans Breakfast Club), Lin Moore - (Business Owner and Chair of Liskeard Traders Association) 
 
The Chair opened the meeting and advised those present of housekeeping matters. 
 
528/23 APOLOGIES – Councillors Simon Cassidy (Mayor), Rachel Brooks, Nick Craker Tony Powell, 
Lori Reid and Julian Smith. 
 
529/23 DECLARATIONS OF MEMBERS INTERESTS REGISTRABLE AND NON-REGISTRABLE – None 
 
530/23 FINANCIAL REPORT – The trust report indicated:  
 

King George V – Thorn Park 
 
Current Account –                                                                    Deposit Account -       
 
Account Balance as at 31.3.23 - £660.91.                            Account Balance as at 31.3.23. - £2,396.37              
Income received for 2023/24 – 0.00.                                   Income received for 2023/24 – £20.37. 
Expenditure during 20/23/24 – 0.00.                                   Transfers during 2023/24 – 0.00. 
Balance as at 31.3.24 - £660.91.                                            Balance as at 31.3.24 - £3,077.65.  
 
No expenditure has been incurred on the King George V (Thorn Park) Trust during 2023/24.  
 
531/23 FINANCIAL REPORT – Councillor Braithwaite proposed, Councillor Dorling seconded and 
the King George V Eva Bowles Memorial Trust approved the financial report.  
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